


I do very much appreciate how the proposed changes are clearly shown on the website under plans
under review!
 
I am in support of the majority of the changes throughout with one exception. Changes to the
development permit process for secondary suites are very welcome along with the additions to the
employment cells. The reduction of a development permit for secondary suites will reduce overhead and
bring more people to our community faster without waiting unnecessarily; Harmony has also been
intended to have secondary suites and it is great to see them here.
 
I am not in support of the proposed changes to 9.5.1 reducing the front yard setback to 4.5m from 6m.
Areas within Harmony that are designated VR-2 and have been developed are tighter than the VR-1 for
space. Reducing the front yard setback eliminates the ability to park a vehicle fully on the driveway
and will significantly increase congestion on the roadway. This will lead to folks parking vehicles on
their driveway and blocking the sidewalk along with increased congestion on the available parking spots
along the road. These are already narrow lots with little room to park vehicles in front of homes. A
significant degradation in both neighborhood aesthetics and site line safety will occur.
 
Thanks,
AJ
 
AJ Booker
17 Arrowleaf Landing.
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walk on the sidewalk with their dogs or even just with their family. It is a shame that this was allowed
on Saltsage Heath and I would consider this new amendment as a real lost to what Harmony was
supposed to be like. That particular road remind me of Mahogany where everything is now squished
in. What a shame.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Delna Sorabji
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